
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP 

 Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 7, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Signage Associated with Sacred Heart Germanfest 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

Sacred Heart Parish will be hosting its annual Germanfest July 19
th

 through July 22
nd

.  

They are requesting approval from the Village Board for the use of public right-of-way 

for temporary directional signage.  Section 153.103(B)(6) of the Lombard Sign Ordinance 

includes provisions for temporary off-premise signs associated with events sponsored by 

non-profit organizations.  The signs would be placed at Lombard Lagoon, the intersection 

of Main Street and St. Charles Road, and the intersection of Crescent Boulevard and St. 

Charles Road.  This approval would only be valid for July 19, 2007 through July 22, 

2007.          

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends that the Village Board grant the request for the use of public right-of-

way for temporary signage in conjunction with the event as described above.  
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